
McGill University 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

March 25, 1938

Dear Sir,

The Principal of the University In 1914 was Sir William

Peterson.

The University does not have a School or faulty of 

Theology. It has affiliated Theological Colleges and I suggest 

that your enquiry in this regard should be addressed to the 

Joint Theological Board, Divinity Ball, University street, Montreal.

Yours faithfully,

Principal's Secretary.

Mr.L.C.Siynder,
389 N.Marengo Avenue, 
Pasadena, California.


